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ADMINISTRATION 
 
Student Identification Cards 
 
In order to assist in providing improved security within our schools all students in our 
High Schools will be issued photo identification cards. Students will be required to carry 
these cards at all times while on Board of Education property and must present them to 
any school official upon request. These cards may also be utilized for various 
administrative purposes as determined by the local school principal. Such uses may 
include, but not be limited to, admission to social and athletic events. 
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